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Mr. White’s Newsletter (continued)

December 17-21, 2012


I hope that you all had a nice and restful weekend!!! 
 Please discuss the importance of good behavior so we can learn more effectively and have more privileges. We have a fantastic class and holidays / vacations brings more spirited behavior - thanks in advance (
Please remember to visit my BLOG on the Shelby County Website under Calera Intermediate School under my name in the faculty section – if you need help finding it, please let me know. The Weekly Newsletter will be there each week also. Thanks.
It is essential to know your multiplication facts for 4th grade math. They will not be successful in 4th grade math if they do not know their multiplication facts. Please make sure that your child is retaining their multiplication facts (focus on facts 0-9). They should be studying them nightly. 

Reminders:
       Yearbooks will be on sale for the last time this year from Jan. 9th to the 19th - $30 each and $36 with name added (((
     Sucker Sale this week - $1.00 each…yummy (((
     CAIS Eagles Glow Run Fundraiser begins Tuesday, Jan. 24th – more info to follow – this fundraiser will be so much fun and exciting!!!! ((( 

     CAIS Movie Night will be on Thursday, Jan. 26th – “Finding Dory: - $5.00 includes the movie, drink, and snack – FUN !!! (
      Please be sending in those Box Tops – it is a great way for us to add more to our playground even faster – you can even have collection bins at your worksites. We are in competition with other classrooms for an IPAD Mini, $100.00 classroom donation, and a pizza party and we know Mr. White’s class is the BEST!!! Send them in ASAP!!! 

Please be studying your multiplication facts EVERY night with your child (0’s to 9’s). Thanks in advance for your help with this.  

What’s Happening in Class:
Social Studies: 
The Events, Causes and Effects of the American Revolution (the U.S Constitution and the Declaration of independence) (
Science: AMSTI Energy and Waves / Electric Circuits Kit – FUN!!! (
Math: Multiple Towers and Division Stories – Larger Multiplication and Division (
If you need to meet with me, you can call the office at 682-6500. You can also email me at jwhite@shelbyed.org. My normal conference time is 1:30 to 2:00 daily. I can also set up a time after school if that time is not convenient for you. 
Weekly Homework:
Please know that additional homework may be assigned - please check their agendas daily for those assignments!!!
Our children MUST know their multiplication facts for them to be successful in 4th grade math. PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE be studying them nightly with your child so they can have a productive year in math (just focus on facts 0-9). They will review them regularly through a computer program called FASTTMATH here at school but they need to also review them at home every night. Thank you in advance for all of your help with this.

Tuesday- Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.

Wednesday- Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.
Thursday- Finish classwork, study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes.
Friday- Study multiplication facts for 10 minutes, and read 20 minutes. Enjoy your weekend!!!
Email: 
jwhite@shelbyed.org
Please remember to ask your child for all notes, reminders, and newsletters each Monday!!!!
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